
Caralee CS P & C 

 

Our major fund raising event for 2018 the Caralee 

Quiz Night was a huge success raising $10,148.20, 

which will be donated to the school to assist in 

purchasing literacy and numeracy resources for 

2019. 

An enormous thank you goes out to our P & C 

Fundraising Sub-Committee for their tireless efforts 

and considerable planning that made this event 

such a tremendous success. 

Thank you everyone who purchased tickets and 

joined in on the festivities of the night. A special 

thanks to Mr Acott for being our MC, he did a 

wonderful job of keeping the night running 

smoothly and throwing in just the right amount of 

“Dad jokes”. 

Finally a big shout out to all the families, local 

small businesses and the community for all your 

kind donations, your generosity is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Important dates for Uniform Shop: 

2018 

21st November - Orientation Days for CCS 

5th December - Last day for Uniform Shop sales 

(Week 8) 

2019 - 1st February Uniform Shop will be open for 

business in Term 1 from 9-11am 

 

  

NB: The Canteen will be open to students on 

Friday 23rd November at the Caralee Tropical 

Disco – some items on sale will be choc milks, fruit 

salads, slushies, juice boxes, fruit salad cups, 

popcorn and ice creams.  

 

Our P & C AGM will be held in February 2019 (date 

TBC).  This is the meeting where all positions are 

declared vacate, nominations are taken and 

positions voted in for 2019.   

If you are interested in being an Office Bearer – 

President, Vice President, Secretary or Executive 

Committee Member or would like to know more 

about the roles, come along to our next P & C 

general meeting on 27th November @ 7pm 

Caralee P & C also provide Canteen and Uniform 

Shop services to families of the school – we will be 

looking for volunteers to manager the Uniform 

Shop for 2019 and Canteen committee volunteers 

to assist the Canteen in providing healthy eating 

option and to continue the success of our Themed 

Menu days from 2018 into 2019. 

Any expressions of interest or general queries 

regarding the above please email CCS P&C 

caralee.pandc@gmail.com 

 P & C 

Ask Questions Be Involved  

Next P & C Meeting Tuesday 27th November @ 7pm 

in CCS Staff Room  

New families and members are always welcome. 
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